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Dear Parents and Carers, 

School Website 

During lockdown we needed to use Seesaw and Google classroom so 

much more than normal because the children were not in school. Now 

we are fully re open, staff are unable to maintain that level of communi-

cation due to them planning and teaching all children in school. Our 

school website does have class pages that are updated with spelling 

lists, photographs and what we have been up to sections.  

christchurchprimary.org.uk/web 

We will continue to use SeeSaw, Google classroom and Marvellous Me 

to share information. If you need help accessing any of these please 

just ask and we can help.  

Covid Guidelines 

Just a reminder that guidance has not changed for COVID testing in 

schools. We know there are a lot of colds and other bugs going around 

at the moment; however, if your child has a new cough, high tempera-

ture or loss of taste or smell please makes sure that they have a PCR 

test before returning to school. Do not assume it is just a cold.  Cases 

are rising at an incredible rate and we want to make sure that we keep 

all children, staff and parents safe.  

School Uniform Shop 

Just a reminder about our school uniform in school. Our uniform policy 

is available on our school website, please make sure your child has the 

correct PE uniform for PE days in school. We do have lots of spare uni-

form and lost property in school. If you are in need of any items at all 

please just pop into school and we can help you.  

I hope you  have a lovely half term holiday,  

See you Monday 1st November, 

Mrs Bradford 

 

Football Skills Day 

We had a fabulous day 

on Wednesday. Jamie 

Knight the world record 

holding football free-

styler was in school 

teaching us all tricks 

and skills. Check out 

twitter and our website 

for some action shots 

and links to what we 

got up to.  

Harvest Videos 

We did celebrate Har-

vest in school and clas-

ses have produced 

their own videos of 

work and songs they 

have practiced. These 

will be sent to you once 

completed.  


